
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 2 November 2016 10:45 AM 
To: Bronwyn Byrnes 

Subject: RE: AM2015/1 - Family and domestic violence clause [DLM=Sensitive:Legal] 

 
Good morning 
 
I have referred your email to the Vice President. 
 
Video conferencing is generally only made available for parties to make submissions where they are 
unable to attend the Commission in the state a matter is being heard. 
 
Interested parties wishing to observe proceedings by way of video conference are invited to make a 
formal request, accompanied by reasons for their request, for consideration by the Full Bench. 
 
The Vice President has indicated that the Full Bench will be ordering transcript for these 
proceedings, which means a copy will be made available to parties and uploaded to the 
Commission’s website. The standard working time for these transcripts is 5 working days from the 
day of proceedings. 
 
If an interested party wishes to make alternate arrangements, including for expedited transcription, 
they may complete the attached transcript order form and forward it to the Commission’s transcript 
service providers at fwcorders@dtiglobal.com. Further inquiries regarding transcription should also 
be directed to this address. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Williamson 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
Tribunal Services Branch 
 
Fair Work Commission  
chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4521 
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
From: Bronwyn Byrnes [mailto:bronwyn.byrnes@humanrights.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 1 November 2016 4:26 PM 

To: Chambers - Watson VP 
Subject: RE: AM2015/1 - Family and domestic violence clause [DLM=Sensitive:Legal] 

 

Dear Richard  
 
Could you please confirm whether a video-link to Sydney would be free for interested 
parties? Could you also please let me know when transcripts of the hearing will be 
available to interested parties? The Fair Work Commission’s website states that 
transcripts are available 3 days after the hearing. Does this mean that transcripts are 
typically uploaded onto the website for anyone from the public to access for free 3 
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days after the hearing concludes? Is it possible for interested parties to obtain a copy 
of the transcript any earlier? 
 
Your advice on these matters would be much appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Bronwyn  
 
Bronwyn Byrnes  
Legal Section    

 
Australian Human Rights Commission 
Level 3, 175 Pitt St, Sydney NSW 2000 
GPO Box 5218, Sydney NSW 2001 
T +61 2 9284 9647   F +61 2 9284 9611 
E Bronwyn.Byrnes@humanrights.gov.au W www.humanrights.gov.au 
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